Kindergarten Enroliment for the 2024-25 Academic Year
STEP 1: Pre-Registration — January 22, 2024 (8:00 am) — February 2, 2024 (3:00 pm)

Parents residing in the Bentonville School District with a child turning five (5) on or before August 1, 2024,
can initiate the pre-registration process online starting at 8:00 a.m. on January 22, 2024. Online
pre-registration will close at 3:00 p.m. on Friday, February 2, 2024. While this step secures a spot,
enrollment is not complete until all necessary documents are provided.

The online pre-registration link will be live at 8:00 am on January 22, 2024.

STEP 2: Complete the Enroliment form

STEP 3: Upload/provide all required documents no later than February 8, 2024
Parents must upload the following during final registration:

1. Two types of proof of residency:
o Copies of current utility bills from two different utilities (gas, water, or electricity) showing
the parent's name and address
Rent or lease agreement and a current utility bill showing the parent’s name and address
Current real-estate property tax receipt and a current utility bill showing the parent’'s name
and address

If a parent lacks the listed items, contact Student Services at Bentonville Schools Administration for
further assistance at 479-367-8050.

2. Copy of the child's birth certificate

3. Copy of the child's Social Security Card (If your student lacks a Social Security number, contact
their zoned school for a student number)

4. Up-to-date immunization record

5. A current physical examination (Wellness Visit) within the last 24 months

Additional Information

Kindergarten class placements are limited, and pre-registration only guarantees placement once the
enrollment process is completed. If requests are greater than the number of classes available in any of
our schools, then a lottery will be used to assign students.

Kindergarten students not pre-registered can enroll during General Enroliment beginning April 1, 2024.

Click here to verify your student's zoned school based on your property address. Please make sure to
select the 2024-2025 school year.

If you do not plan to enroll your child in kindergarten for the 2024-2025 school year, please complete this
Kindergarten waiver and submit it to Student Services at 479-367-8050.

This website may assist in preparing your child for kindergarten: Arkansas Department of Human
Services Kindergarten Readiness.



https://bentonvillek12.mapmyschools.com/Locator
https://5il.co/2cuva
https://arbetterbeginnings.com/parents-families/family-resource-library/child-care-checklist-and-tips/kindergarten-readiness-indicator-checklist
https://arbetterbeginnings.com/parents-families/family-resource-library/child-care-checklist-and-tips/kindergarten-readiness-indicator-checklist

